
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, our Harvest Festival will take place on Friday 4th October. 

The whole school will join in with the theme of ‘Celebrating Harvest’. Throughout the week, our pupils will learn 
about the importance of valuing where our food comes from. 

As in previous years, we have decided to continue to support the local Bestwood and Bulwell Foodbank. Nigel 
Webster, project manager for the foodbank said, “Many thanks to the school community for this help. It's a busy 
time for us - and the coming winter looks like it will be the most demanding yet. It's great to get the support of Rise 
Park Primary once again, so that we can continue to help local families.” 

 

We would really appreciate it if you could send donations into school on Friday 4th October. 

The foodbank would particularly appreciate any of the following items:  

• UHT Milk 
• Soup 
• Pasta sauce 
• Tinned Tomatoes 
• Tinned Vegetables 
• Tea Bags 
• Tinned Fruit 
• Beans 

Thank you for your support,  
Miss Parnell 

 


